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Dear John

Cambridge Half Marathon 2013

| am writing to thank you and your team for helping us to deliver the Cambridge Half Marathon on March 10 2013.
Speaking personally and on behalf of One Step Beyond it was great having them at the event; it didn’t feel like you
were a supplier it was like you were part of our team, nothing was too much effort.

Here is a taste of what the runners have been saying about the event this week.

The improvements from last year were immense! Well done on an excellent organised and well managed event! Thank
you for all of your hard work!!!

I enjoyed all aspects of the race. | am from Ireland and this was my first time taking part in an event in England and |
had no expectations. Lots of supporters out and was glad to see the finish line as always!

It was excellently organised with such a tremendous atmosphere & glad to see more loos! | also much preferred the
route this year. Many thanks to the team.

The route changes were well received by the field of just over 3,600 runners with a new course record being set by the
winner Jon Pepper in 01:06:15. Despite the weather the main feedback from the weekend was that we managed to
provide an event which was very well received, showing genuine improvements from 2012 and ultimately was an event
the City can be proud of.

We are drawing together a robust document outlining improvements for next year so any feedback you have would be
most welcome.

Thanks again for your support and we look forward to working with you on all our other events in 2013.

Regards

Adam Moffat — Event Director
One Step Beyond Promotions
T:07863 172625

E: adam@onestepbeyond.org.uk




